
Dear Sen. Eklund,  
 
I am writing to you today to share my views on SB33 This is a clear attack on the right of a Ohio citizens 
to peacefully protest when we feel our rights are being attacked. This bill is a clear wish list for the big 
money oil industry. I strongly oppose SB33 and hope that you will do the same. Please respond with 
your thoughts on this matter. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Maggie Kimble 
440-655-3927 
870 Oakwood Blvd., Painesville Township Ohio. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


